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: Dear Parents/Carers,
" Welcome hack to school and, a big welcome to Year 3! Mrs Beech, Mrs Marshall and, I are;
7¢ extremely excited about the year ahead and hope youw are too. We would like to welcome.

¢ youwr children into our class. We hope they settle in class quickly and happily, but if you =
havewquesumworoorwenw please pop in to talk to- us or write a note in their new  *
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: We have a great term ahead of us with owr new topic 'How is land used, differently in ﬁ
7 the UK?" Within this topic we will be learning abhout how people live in cities and e
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: in Year 2. N
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OurEnghshLes)sons,debeexplonwg/meth Leon and the Between Place and ‘The \
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’* Our maths lessons will focus on number, place volue and number facts. We will be W

"’ using Times Tahle Rockstars as well as Hit the Button to support the children’s learning
. of theirtimes tables.
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N hus/a,yuusdwotPE kit in every day though in case of short notice changes to the :

:** Wemcm%wngwdhowhonwworhgnd&thwgwwﬂvtheaddedwwk@%@m w
"7 reading comprehension. This will be sent home on Friday, along with the spellings. As~ **
Wﬂwduldrmammwagmwmad,mgular@ a little every day if possible. :
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p wwk,Tcrcejzbmtethzir%ort& we use owr Reading River rewwrd system. Each time a ¢

* child reads three times a week, they move further along the river, recognising their N
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= We are extremely happy to welcome parent helpers into owr class, so iff you wish to help
" with readers or in another area of our Year 3 school day, please let us know. There will  **
alwb@moppurwmtg,}orgouau,wmnwatm meet the teacher’ sessions. These
deb@onThuxsdag/11“”SeptunberaL3 45pm and 4.30pm. In these sessions we will .
dwam&thzdetau&o;ﬂgw3 and answer any guestions that youw have. v

: Please he reminded that we have a policy of no earrings or studs. This is for the safety
- of your child. Also, this year we have adopted o no pencil case policy during lesson e
77t1mHoweArer they can be kept in trays for any special colouring tasks. *

" Please feel free to- come in to see us if you have any, queries or concerns, no matter how
. small they may seem. Youw can also contact us using the Class 3 email address:

“" Mr Heatrick, Mrs Beech and Mrs Marshall i
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